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21st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We come to the end of a very busy half term. Thank you for all of your support over the last few weeks. 

 

Consultation Evenings 

A further reminder that Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings are planned for Wednesday 2nd November and Thursday 3rd November.  Please do make sure that 

you have booked to see your child’s teacher as it is a really good chance to talk to them properly, see some of your child’s work and, most importantly of all, to 

hear how your child is getting on and to ask any questions that you might have.  This year, we are asking Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents/carers to enter 

through the main Key Stage 1 door and Years 3 – 6 parents and carers to enter through the Year 6 entrance. Nursery parents and carers should go to the Nursery 

building.  All consultations will take place in your child’s classroom. Please make sure you know which teacher you are seeing so we can direct you to the right 

place! 

 

Christmas events 

This year, we plan to return to our normal calendar of Christmas events! Please take note of the important dates section below where you will find the proposed 

times for nativities, the Christmas fair (and much more!) 

 

Holidays 2023-2024 

Please find the holiday dates for 2023-2024 at the end of this update. They can also be found on the school website - Please check carefully as, sometimes, even 

schools close to us have different holidays. https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/parents/holiday-dates-and-school-day-timings 

 

Parking – Nursery entrance 

We are disappointed to yet again have received complaints from residents about parents parking on Wrose View. Please ensure that when you visit the Nursery, 

you park considerately and legally. 
 

Asda Green Tokens  

Once again, please remember to vote this week for Low Ash in the Asda Green Token initiative. Please vote each week for us by clicking on  

www.asda.com/green-tokens and selecting Shipley from the drop-down menu. At the time of writing, we have 47% of the vote, but anything 

could happen, so we need to make sure we stay in the lead! 

 

Important dates for your diaries 

Monday 31st October – School re-opens after half term 

Monday 31st October – Nursey dress up day 

Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November – Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings  

Wednesday 2nd November 10.00-11.00 – Tour of school for prospective EYFS parents 

Thursday 3rd November – Year 5 visit to Industrial Museum 

Tuesday 8th November – School book fair (more details to follow) 

Tuesday 8th November 2.30-3.20 - Tour of school for prospective EYFS parents 

Wednesday 16th November 10.30-11.30 - Tour of school for prospective EYFS parents 

Friday 18th November -Reception weighing and measuring day (school nursing term) 

Tuesday 22nd November - Reception weighing and measuring day (school nursing term) 

https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/parents/holiday-dates-and-school-day-timings
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
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Friday 2nd December (3.45-5.45) – Christmas Fair 

Monday 5th December 10.00-11.00 - Tour of school for prospective EYFS parents 

Tuesday 6th December (afternoon) – Nursery and Reception Christmas show 

Wednesday 7th December (morning)  - Nursery and Reception Christmas show 

Wednesday 14th December (morning)– Year 1 and 2 nativity 

Thursday 15th December (afternoon) – Year 1 and 2 nativity 

Thursday 15th December (evening) – Carols by Candlelight (Years 3 - 6) 

Friday 16th December – School closes for the Christmas holidays 

 

Finally, we want to wish Mrs Young and Mrs Göksu the best of luck as they head off on their maternity leave.  We look forward to meeting their new arrivals. We 

also wish farewell to one of our lunchtime supervisors, Mrs Ingleson. Good luck to all! 

  

Once again, thank you for your continued support this half term. We hope you have a lovely and restful half term break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 31st October. 

 

Kind regards 

Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer (Co-Headteachers) 

 

 


